
The Schoolwear Centre Nuneaton Summer  
Information sheet 

 

Our summer opening hours are: 
 Monday to Saturday - 9am-5pm 

Sunday – Closed 
 

31st July* order cut off day 

This is the last day you can order that ensures you 
will have your uniform for when the schools 

return in September. Any items ordered after 31st 
July are not guaranteed to be ready for 

September. 

 (*This date is based on information given to us by our suppliers) 

 
We advise anyone who is looking to purchase uniform to 

Book an appointment as this will guarantee that you have 
time with a dedicated member of staff and that you will be 

given access to the store whilst we have a limited capacity of 
15 in branch due to government restriction 

 (Appointments can be booked via our website below) 

 
When we are closed you can visit our website  

www.schoolwearsolutions .com 
Here you can check stock levels in the store (internet orders are processed via 
the branch therefore is its showing as out of stock online it will be out of stock 
in the store but please ‘back order it as it will come in on delivery in for you) 

 


